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Marvin. We found Dr. Marvin's lab is well maintained and adheres to federal animal care and 
use standards. The committee also approved Dr. Marvin's proposal, "Courtship behavior of 
the Pigeon Mountain Salamander (Plethodon petraeus)," to house additional salamanders in 
his facility.  
 
The committee also approved the renewal of Dr. Ray's proposal, "General proposal for the 
collection of fishes."  
 
The consulting veterinarian, Dr. Randall Smith, also approved and signed these forms.  
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